
 

  
           
November 21, 2022  
 
Addendum 1 
ITB #22-54-21090 
ARRC Rail Flaw Detection  
 
Addendum number 1 has been issued for questions/ clarification. 
 
The Closing Date for this ITB has changed. 
Bids will be received until Friday December 2, 2022 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time.  
 
  

   

Questions: 
  

1. Will ARRC have employee piloting near the crew when performing RFD? 
Yes, the contractor will have ARRC flag protection at all times. 
 

2. Will ARRC permit rail testing on one day of the weekend? 
The preferred work week schedule will not include weekends, but there may be times 
where it may be required or can be scheduled ahead of time. 
 
 

Please acknowledge receipt of this and all addendums in your firm’s Supply Bid Form and use the 
updated Schedule of Values when submitting your bid. 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


